## **Castlecroft Primary School**

Headteacher: Mr A. Dyall

Address: Windmill Crescent, Castlecroft, Wolverhampton, WV3 8HS

Tel: 01902 556606

Email: office@castlecroftprimaryschool.co.uk



Friday 31st March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Where does the time go. I cannot believe that the Spring term is over and Easter has arrived. It has been a very successful term with many exciting events taking place and none more so than a visit from the animal man on Wednesday followed by the Easter rabbit leaving over 1000 eggs for the children to find.

I wanted to write to you all to wish you a very happy Easter and to confirm the teaching arrangements in year 1 and 2 for the summer term.

Mrs Medlyn will be teaching Year 1 on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. She has already been into school to meet the children and will be working closely with Mrs Shaw and Mrs Key to plan for the summer term. Mrs Medlyn will be an excellent addition to our teaching team and arrives at Castlecroft with plenty of teaching experience in Year 1 and 2.

Mrs Suman will be teaching Year 2 children on a Tuesday. She has also been into school to meet the children and will be working closely with Mrs Russell to prepare for the summer term. Again, she arrives at Castlecroft with a wealth of experience teaching children in Early Years and Key Stage 1.

The Summer term begins on Monday 17<sup>th</sup> April and I have attached a list of dates for your diary. It should be another busy and exciting term.

Advanced notice - We are looking to start a parents 'Come dine with me' lunchtime where parents are invited to come into school to have dinner with their children. This will take place on a Wednesday lunchtime and the first class will be Reception on Wednesday 25<sup>th</sup> April. I have included the dates for all classes on the dates list. A letter providing more information, including the cost of a meal, will be sent out after Easter. It should be a great opportunity to visit school and enjoy a delicious roast dinner.

Wishing you all a wonderful Easter break.

Yours sincerely,

Mr A Dyall

Head Teacher









We are all different, we are all special" 🦠